
01/12/2020 

MR Kieren Hutchings 
38 Bangaroo St ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
khutchings@outlook.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I object to the development plans as this street is already very busy and dangerous with the 
volume of traffic and very limited parking resulting it many dangerous examples of pulling out of 
drive ways and children crossing roads in poor visibility scenarios. This development plan will 
result in more traffic combining with the worst times of day already and an increase risk to 
people’s safety in the street. 

Sent: 1/12/2020 7:37:03 AM
Subject: Online Submission


